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There have been recent news reports of
driveway paving scams in the area. While
the Village has not received any reported
scams occurring within the Village, we
wanted you to be aware that it is happening.
The scam results in shoddy or non-existent
asphalt paving work on driveways after
paying thousands of dollars to fictitious
companies. For more information on the
issue please see the article from the Daily Herald at:

https://www.dailyherald.com/20240415/news/still-too-trusting-officials-warn-of-surge-in-
driveway-paving-scams/

(You may need a subscription to the Daily Herald to view the article)
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